
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Broadcast Veteran Brian Strobel Joins Thunder 104.5.  

Fredericksburg, VA April 3, 2008 — Telemedia 

Broadcasting’s Thunder 104.5 welcomes Brian 

Strobel to its team.  Brian has a 30 year 

broadcast history in Fredericksburg and 

returns to the air after a 15 month hiatus.  

Strobel will bring his talent and long history in country music to a new show 

entitled, ―30 Years in the Country with Brian Strobel‖.  This LIVE 5 – hour 

show will air weekly on Sundays at 1pm.     

 

―We’ve added a great talent to an already strong line-up.  We know that 

listeners and advertisers will be excited about this new feature.‖ commented 

station General Manager, Thomas Cooper.  The show will debut on Sunday, 

April 18th. 

For more information contact Program Director, Jerome Hruska at 

jhruska@959wgrq or at 540-891-9696. 
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